
All CSUS students, faculty, and staff are encouraged to attend 
and voice their concerns. Our purpose is to be with each other 

and hear each other. Participants may ask questions, share whatever 
is on their mind aloud or in written form, and hear how others see the 
situation. There will also be a space to provide input on how we can 

move forward, act locally, and regain the pride we feel in our university.

Moderated by Georgia Peterson & Kimberly Chung 
with Interim Chair Mike Hamm & Associate Chair John Kerr


